
 

 
      We want to hear from you at the 

              Family Advisory Council             
        Sunday, July 15, 2018, 2pm                          
          Ground floor Conference room                                    

 

We’ll work together in a positive group setting to: 

 Increase positive partnerships 

 Improve communications 

 Plan activities for your family 

 Keep you current with new programs 

 Brain storm and share ideas and suggestions 

 Meet with St. Mary’s Staff 

 

We hope to welcome all of you  at the July 15 Family Advisory Council. We want to hear your voices and 

continue partnering with you on ways to ensure that our patient and families are at the center of every 

decision made at St. Mary’s.  

*Sibling hour is open to families attending the Family Advisory Council. Children must be over the age of 5 

*Families must RSVP to attend 

Please RSVP by Monday July 2nd to Rosey Vasquez, 718.281.8826  or rvasquez@stmaryskids.org 

                             We Need you! 


